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                              1st March 2023 

Dear Parents, 

World Book Day & Book Fair 

On Thursday 2nd March we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character. During this week, we will be hosting a 

Book Fair on Tuesday 28th Feb, Wednesday 1st March and Thursday 2nd March. Children 

can purchase a book at school, or accompany parents into the hall at drop off time to buy 

a book. For those who prefer to order online, an order form leaflet will be distributed 

earlier in the week. 

Cricket Taster Sessions 

On Wednesday 15th March a cricket coach will be working with all classes to introduce 

cricket game skills to the children and provide information regarding a cricket club in 

the locality for extra curricular sports opportunities. 

 

NSPCC Y5/6 Workshop 

On Wednesday 22nd March the Y5/6 children will be working with the NSPCC in a 

workshop about Speaking Out & Staying Safe. 

 

Attendance 

We are continuing to strive to improve children’s attendance. Please note there is an 

expectation that children come to school before and after appointments, as only the 

morning or afternoon of the appointment is authorised. 

 

Easter Celebrations 

We are inviting all children to make an Easter Bonnet and/or a decorated egg at home 

for a competition which will be judged on the last day of Spring Term for an Easter prize. 

The children can be as creative as they like with their bonnets and eggs. The prizes will 

be given to those children who have made an extra special effort in their own work. In 

school, children will be decorating eggs for their traditional Easter Egg Roll competition 
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on the last day of Spring Term. Parent are welcome to join us in the yard for the egg 

rolling competition (weather permitting) on Friday 31st March approximately 9am. 

 

Dates For Diaries 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day 

Wednesday 15th March – Cricket taster sessions – whole school 

Wednesday 22nd March – NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe Workshop 

Friday 31st March – Egg rolling competition. 

 

Regards, 

 

Louise Fletcher 

Headteacher 


